
From: Webb, Christian A.,PHD  
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 8:29 PM 
To: Jennifer Joslyn-Siemiatkoski; Claire Ricker  
Cc: Renata Cardoso 
Subject: Re: Docket #3862 - 126 Broadway Site Plan Review 

  

Hi Claire and Jennifer, 

I’m following up on my below email to respectfully request that the board consider 
postponing the August 11th hearing. As I mentioned in my previous email, my wife and I are 
unavailable that date. More importantly, I have continued to speak with neighbors (several 
of whom will be traveling on 8/11 given that it is summer break) who have only recently 
become aware of this significant 5-story development proposal and many have expressed 
similar concerns as I expressed in my original email. Given the confusion about hearing 
dates that seems to have limited neighborhood awareness until recently, and the scale of 
this project's potential impacts on our residential area, I believe a brief additional 
continuance would better serve the community's interests by ensuring all affected 
residents have adequate opportunity to review materials, prepare correspondence, and 
participate meaningfully in this important process. 

Thanks for considering, 

Christian Webb & Renata Cardoso 
100 Everett St. Unit 1 
Arlington, MA 

 


